
NOTICE OF A PROPOSED CHANGE TO A
RENEWABLE ENERGY PROJECT

Project Name: Suncor Energy Cedar Point Wind Power Project
OPA Reference Number: FIT-F80K1QB
Project Location: Municipality of Lambton Shores, Township of Plympton-Wyoming, and Township of Warwick, all within 
the County of Lambton
Dated at:  the above noted locations this the 27th of July, 2015.

Suncor Energy Products Inc. (Suncor) was issued a Renewable Energy Approval (REA) on August 22, 2014 in respect of the 
Suncor Energy Cedar Point Wind Power Project (the “project”). Information with respect to the decision on this project can be 
viewed on the Environmental Registry by searching EBR #012-0630

Suncor is proposing to make changes to the project and the project itself is subject to the provisions of the Environmental 
Protection Act of Ontario (Act) Part V.0.1 and Ontario Regulation 359/09 (Regulation). This notice is being distributed to make 
the public aware of proposed changes to the project.

Project Description and Proposed Change: 
Pursuant to the Act and Regulation, the project in respect of which the REA was issued, is a Class 4 wind facility.

An application has been made to the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change to change the project and alter the 
terms and conditions of the existing REA.  The proposed changes consist of:

1. Suncor has assigned the project to the Cedar Point II Limited Partnership and is seeking to update the REA to reflect 
the new ownership of the project.

2. A text amendment to the REA to remove all references to “110 MVA” regarding transformers such that a spare 
transformer sourced for the project may be used at the facility. The spare transformer would meet or be below the 
sound power levels of the primary transformer which are specified in Schedule B of the REA.

3. An amendment to the REA to allow the Project to take more than 50,000L of water on any day for the purpose of 
construction dewatering of surface water. This requirement would be for select turbine foundation locations.

If approved with these changes, this facility would have a total maximum name plate capacity of 100 MW.  The project location 
has not changed and, is shown in the map below.

Documents for Public 
Inspection:
Suncor has been required to update 
the supporting documents that are 
required to form part of the 
application or which must otherwise 
be submitted to the Ministry of the 
Environment and Climate Change.  
Written copies of the supporting 
documents are available for public 
inspection on the project website 
(www.suncor.com/cedarpointwind).  

Project Contacts and 
Information:
To learn more about the project 
proposal or to communicate 
concerns please contact:   
 

Project Contacts and 
Information:
To learn more about the project or 
to communicate concerns please 
contact:   

Jocelyn Kelln
Senior Advisor Stakeholder and 
Aboriginal Relations Suncor Energy 
Products Inc.
150 6th Ave SW
Calgary, AB  T2P 3E3
Telephone: 1-866-344-0178
Project Email: CedarPoint@suncor.com
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